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PETERSEN GR. 6 

Coming Up 

The Annual Christmas Concert is coming Wed. Dec. 18th.  There will be 3 
performances through out the day.  Times to be announced.  Please see 
schoolology for more detail.


 We have multiple skating dates coming up. Dec. 12, Jan. 30, Feb. 27, March 
13.  Proper CSA approved helmets are a must.  We will be taking a bus, 
parent Volunteers are always welcome!


Thank you parents for having very productive parent teacher meetings.  Your feedback and help is 
very much appreciated.  As we head into the Christmas season, I am reminding the students that 
this a great season to show kindness to others and to look to put other ahead of ourselves. I want 
to wish everyone a Very Merry Christmas.


The best way to get a hold of me is through email (adam.petersen@granderie.ca) or calling the 
school (519-752-2296).
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Younger classes 
building lego projects!
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